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PRESS ADVISORY 
HEARING DATE CHANGE 

 

Executive Director Jeffrey M. Brindle announced today that the New Jersey Election Law 

Enforcement Commission (Commission) is changing the date of the public hearing to be held 

concerning the proposed annual registration fee for governmental affairs agents, increasing the 

annual registration fee for governmental affairs agents to $575.00, see N.J.A.C. 19:25-20.20. 

 

The original hearing date was May 19, 2015; the new hearing date is Tuesday, May 26, 2015.   

 

The hearing time and location are unchanged. The Commission will conduct a hearing to elicit 

public comment concerning the proposal on Tuesday, May 26, 2015 at 11:00 A.M. at: 

 

Election Law Enforcement Commission 

Edward J. Farrell Memorial Conference Room 

28 West State Street, 12th Floor 

Trenton, New Jersey 

 

The proposed amendment was published in the New Jersey Register on March 2, 2015, and is 

currently available on the Commission’s website at www.elec.state.nj.us.  Copies of the 

Commission’s proposal may also be obtained by calling the Commission at (609) 292-8700. 

 

- more - 

 



The Commission invites participation in this hearing and requests that any testimony be limited to no 

more than ten minutes.  Persons wishing to testify at the May 26, 2015 hearing are requested to 

reserve time to speak by contacting Administrative Assistant Elbia L. Zeppetelli at (609) 292-8700 

no later than Friday, May 22, 2015. 

 

Submit written comments by May 26, 2015 to: 

 

Michelle R. Levy, Esq. 

Associate Legal Director 

Election Law Enforcement Commission 

P. O. Box 185 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0185 

 

Written comments can also be emailed to elec.rulemaking@elec.state.nj.us by May 26, 2015.  Please 

put “Comment” in the subject line. 

 

Please note that the Commission will be discontinuing the mailing of hard copies of 

rulemaking secondary notice, and has implemented electronic notification of regulatory activity.  If 

you wish to be added to the electronic distribution list for Commission rulemaking proceedings, 

please email elec.rulemaking@elec.state.nj.us, and put “Subscribe” in the subject line. 
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